
Staying safe in school.

Personal hygiene.
Face coverings: All BGE pupils should 
wear face coverings in corridors. All 
Senior Pupils should wear face coverings 
in corridors and in classrooms.
 
Hand hygiene: Pupils should apply hand 
sanitiser  when they enter and leave any 
area of the school.
 
Cleaning work surfaces: pupils will 
continue to wipe down personal desk 
spaces at the start of the day and after 
lunch.
 

 

 

Social distancing.

Recent guidance states that 2 metre distancing 
should be put in place for all secondary-aged 
pupils. This means existing school procedures 
will be different. 
 
In classrooms, all pupils will continue to be 
allocated specific seats for each day they are in 
school. These seats will be 2 metres apart.
 
Pupils will now take break and lunchtimes in 
their classrooms. Our cafeteria is still available 
to order food from. 
 
2 metre social distancing should be observed 
on school transport. 

The school day.
The school day begins at 8.30am and pupils 
should arrive on time and in their school 
uniform.
 
Pupils should continue to enter and exit 
through the pupil entrance and use the hand 
sanitizer provided when they do so.
 
In classrooms, the online timetable will 
continue under the supervision of a member of 
staff. Break and lunchtimes remain the same. 
 
 
 
 

 

Following updated guidance, there will be some changes to our 

school procedures for keyworker and vulnerable children.
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